Minutes of a Special Meeting of the Board of Education Regional School District 14 March 19, 2009

A Special Meeting of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was held at 7:00 pm on Thursday, March 19th 2009, in the Nonnewaug High School Library, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury.

The purpose of the meeting was to review the adopted 2009 / 2010 school board budget with the selectmen and boards of finance from the towns of Bethlehem and Woodbury.

Present were Board Chairperson Linda Bulvanoski and Board Members Steve Sordi, Chuck Cosgriff, Monica Gati, Scott Baider, Deborah Corsico, Steve Paluskas and Carla Juhas.

In attendance from Region 14 Central Office were Superintendent Dr. Cronin and Director of Fiscal Services, Jay Hubelbank.

Representing the Board of Selectmen from Bethlehem were Mr. Jeff Hamel, Mr. Tom O'Neil, and Mr. Leo Bulvanoski.

Representing the Board of Finance from Bethlehem were Mr. Mike Devine, Mr. Lenny Assard and Mr. Richard Russell.

Representing the Board of Selectmen from Woodbury were Mr. Paul Hinckley and Mr. Charles Bartlett.

Representing the Board of Finance from Woodbury were Ms. Deborah Fuller, Mr. Richard Anderson, Mr. Bill Drakeley, Mr. Andrew Sherman, and Ms. Debra Tietz.

Mr. Cosgriff called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm. (Mrs. Bulvanoski arrived late)

Dr. Cronin reviewed the budget assumptions and budget priorities.

Mr. Hubelbank reviewed the budget packet and answered questions from the audience.

At the end of the meeting, Dr. Cronin invited members of the audience to call him if they have any additional questions.

Mrs. Juhas made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Baider seconded the motion. The motion carried 7-0.

The Special Meeting of the Board of Education adjourned at 9:07 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Carla Juhas, Secretary
Regional School District #14 Board of Education